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August 13, 1979

Docket IIoa. 50-213
50-2L5

Director of Nuclear Peactor Regulation
Attn: Mr. D. L. Ziemann, Chief

Operating Reactors Branch #2
U. S. Nuclear Ber,ulatory r cmmiccion
"'chington, D. C. 20555

Reference <. (1) D. L. Ziemann letter to W. G. Council (CYAPCO cnci ..ECO)
dated June 11, 1979

Gentlemen:

Haddam ?!eck Plant
f.lillatone Unit ::o. 1

Systematic Evaluation Program (SEP)
Regulatory Guide 1 llh

Reference (1) requested that CYl.PCO and H:IECO review the guidance contained
in Regulatory Guide 1.llh Revision 1, " Guidance on Being Operator at the
Centro 13 of a Nuclear Power Plant" as part of the SEP.

Ac a result of that review, CYAPCO and !il!ECO feel that current operating
procedures at both units are conciatent with the guidance in the Regulatory
Guide.

We truct that this information is responcive to the IIRC staff requt'st.

Very truly yours,

CO:INECTICUT YA:!KEE ATO:.IIC POWER CO:tF/J:Y
NORTHEAST IiUCLE/J1 E'iER~Y COMPA iY
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W. G. f;uncil

Vice President
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By: W. F. Fee
Vice President
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